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Water Update 8/22/2022

A boil water notice is required to be put into effect when system
pressure drops below 20 PSI. We issued the boil notice on Friday
morning, 8/19/2022 when the pressure dropped to this point.
The pressure dropped due to an issue at the well and major
water main leaks on Ave K and 6th street. Once the issue at the
well and leaks were resolved, the pressure had to return back
into compliance, stabilize and allow chlorinated water to flush
through the system. We did not reach this threshold on Friday
before the labs closed for the weekend. Samples were taken first
thing Monday 8/22/2022 morning and dropped off at the lab.
The test results are expected back Tuesday 8/23/2022. Until that
time, you should continue to boil your water for consumption
and drinking. As soon as we receive the test results, we will send
an update.

For After-hours Utility Help:
Utility Supervisor Kristina Watson 979-799-5574
Mayor Suzanne Powell 979-583-5733



